
 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 23rd October 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

Wow what a brilliant half term! We have had lots of fun learning in our new classroom and 

meeting new friends. We really enjoyed our topic ‘Amazing Me’ and we have learnt lots about 

ourselves and our families. We have really impressed our teachers with our counting and    

number recognition in maths and we have learnt lots of sounds which is improving our reading 

and writing.   

This week we have really enjoyed health week. We enjoyed meeting our special visitors and  

doing lots of special activities. Our favourite activity of the week was meeting the local     

firefighters who talked to us about fire safety. We even got to shoot the water from the hose 

and sit inside a real fire engine. Have a look on our website for some pictures from health 

week.  

We also celebrated Halloween early on Friday—we really enjoyed carving a pumpkin and sharing 

a story about Winnie the witch.  

After half term our new topic is ‘Rumble in the Jungle.’ We are looking forward to going to 

Chester Zoo too!  

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and 

the children were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!  

 

Have a lovely half term!  

Chester Zoo 

After half term we will be going to Chester Zoo. Please return the permission slips 

ASAP if you haven't already.   

School will provide all the children with a packed lunch to take.  

All children must wear school uniform and a sensible coat and shoes.  

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________ 


